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While Tennessee Rush
celebrates a successful 2010, the club has its sights on moving into the number one spot going into
2011. The Tennessee Rush has made huge strides since its inception in 2006 most notably
growing from a couple of teams to over 500 players in a few years. Here are a few highlights from
this past year:

Sent two teams to Regionals for the first time in club's history (U18 & U15 boys)
Graduated its first class of seniors with some choosing to play Division | soccer
U15 boys qualified for USYSA National League for the 2011-2012 season

8 players selected to Region Il pool

1 player selected to National Team pool player

Expansion into the Northern Memphis area with satellite clubs

Congratulations to Tennessee and good luck in 2011!
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